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PRESS RELEASE 

Milan, 17 March 2022 

INTRAGROUP DEMERGERS PROJECTS OF PLC SERVICE S.R.L. AND PLC SYSTEM S.R.L. 

Following the press release of 15 March 2022 (to which reference should be made for any further 

information), it is hereby announced that today, the minutes of the meetings setting forth resolutions 

by the Board of Directors of PLC S.p.A., by the Shareholders' Meeting of PLC Service S.r.l. and by the 

Shareholders' Meeting of PLC System S.r.l., having as their object the decisions relating to the 

intragroup partial demerger projects (according to the terms previously disclosed to the market), 

have been made available to the public at the registered office of PLC S.p.A. in Milan, Via Lanzone 31, 

on the website www.plc-spa.com, in the section Investor relations / Other documents, as well as at 

the authorized storage mechanism "eMarket Storage”. 
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